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Good afternoon, Mayor, Mayor Pro Tem, and Members of the Board of Trustees.  As you may

recall, I am out Friday the 11th, hence you are receiving this Weekly Update early.
 
IOOF Building.  We have received several comments from the public regarding the prep work
on the IOOF building.  Some are concerned about the painting, others the repairs, and finally
some about the removal of the front siding to reveal the older structure.  Some have indicated
the Town should force the building owner to stop the repairs.  I have tried to explain that it is
a privately owned building, unassociated with the Town, and that the building owner is making
some necessary changes and repairs.  Because you too may be contacted, I wanted you
aware.
 

June 24th Board Meeting.  As discussed, the Board meeting currently set for June 24th is
cancelled.  Should something arise during that time that requires a Board meeting, we will try

to set an agenda as soon as possible either the week before or the week after the 24th.
 
Tentatively Scheduled Agenda Items.  During the first week of each year, the Department
Heads and I start to formulate the agenda for the upcoming year.  The process is based on
prior years’ items as well as known discussion items going forward.  Here is the tentative list of
proposed workshops going into the Spring and Summer. 
 

April 22nd – Workshop – PROST Team Update [update on parks, trails, and open spaces study]

May 13th – Workshop – Wards Discussion

May 27th – Workshop – Board Meeting with Judge White regarding update from the judiciary

June 10th  – Workshop – Initial Budget Workshop.  This meeting will also include vested
property rights, building moratoriums, etc.

July 8th – Workshop – Hillside Paving Discussion [necessary for 2026 direction on projects as
well as budget considerations]

July 22nd – Workshop – joint meeting of the BOT and the Main Street Board of Directors and
Wade Park design discussion.

August 12th – Workshop – Budget Meeting

August 26th – Workshop – Abatement (previously scheduled for June 24th)
 
Have a great weekend!
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Patrick
 
Patrick G. Davidson, Town Administrator
151 S. Banner Street
Elizabeth, CO 80107
(720) 351-4504
pdavidson@townofelizabeth.org
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